
To whom it may concern: 3-21-18

My name is Jaimee Hunter and I am writing this appe
you in regards to my recent termination from Banker's
Casino due to my permit being denied on the grounds of
my being untruthful. I would like to say that I was not in
any way trying to misrepresent myself. I honestly was not
aware of the charges that were on my record. I had checked
my record online myself before applying and nothing like
that appeared and I had no knowledge of it prior to
applying. I after being denied went to courthouse and
searched on their database and discovered the charges that
are on my record that I didn't list on application. I would
please like to have the opportunity to explain myself and
given another chance to explain the circumstances, and
again it was never my intention to withhold any
information from you.

Thank you
Jaimee Hunter
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